
 
 

 
 
 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
for the City Council Meeting of May 16, 2017 

 

 
DATE: May 10, 2017 

 
TO: Margie C. Rose, City Manager 

 
FROM: Clarence Wittwer, Director of Water  
 ClarenceW@cctexas.com 
 361-826-1874 

 

 

UPDATE TO CITY COUNCIL 

ON Stevens Sludge Removal Presentation 
 
 

 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

 

Name Title/Position Department 

1.  Clarence Wittwer Director of Water    Utilities 

2.  Dan Grimsbo  Interim Executive Director Utilities  Utilities  
3.  Rafael Martinez  Water Plant Manager   Utilities 

 
 

OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 
 
 

Name Title/Position Organization 

1.     

 
 

BACKGROUND  : 

This project consists of dredging and hauling to the landfill water treatment plant residuals 
(sludge) from Lagoon – 7.  Contract was awarded to American Process Group with our 
Engineering consultant LNV supporting.  This is a one year contract with a one year renewal, 
each year is for $3.75M for a total not to exceed $7.5M.  The original contract as well as the 
funding was approved by council on December 20, 2016 and this would be for the one year 
extension. 

The project is running much smoother and substantially quicker than expected.  A total of 403 
loads of sludge-approximately 3,000 wet tons.  Estimated dry tonnage produced is 2,814. 

 LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 

 
PowerPoint 
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